
From:   Anne Cortez   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   July 16, 2015

Subject:   FCC File No. 0445-EX-PL-2015
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

In response to the request for IARU coordination, satellite constellation data, and various other requests,
we would like to note that the referenced application is for the testing and configuration of ground stations
and ground stations only.  This license does not address any communications with a satellite, nor does it
address the launch of a satellite.  The testing is for configuration of the ground station network.

In the future, an application will be filed for the experimentation that will include the satellite, but this
application does not include any communications with a satellite.  It only covers the ground-based
locations specified in the application.

Thank you very much for your consideration.

Anne Cortez, Esq.
On behalf of Raytheon IIS


